
From: Juan Orozco <jorozco@wapato-city.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 25, 2018 4:15 PM 
To: Fox Blackhorn <fox.blackhorn@pdc.wa.gov> 
Subject: Complaint 
  
Dear Mr. Blackthorn, 
  
I was not a public employee at the time of the interview conducted in Wapato City Hall. I was outside on a 
windy day about to be interviewed and a staff member asked if I would like to use the council chambers. 
The interview I believe was concerning the city cemetery. The picture referred to was taken in the evening 
off of the TV during the news clip.  
  
Juan Orozco 
  
  
  
 
 
This electronic transmission and any documents accompanying this electronic transmission may contain information 
that is confidential and/or legally privileged. The information is intended only for the use of the individual or entity 
named above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution 
or the taking of any action in reliance on or regarding the contents of this electronically transmitted information is 
strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender and delete this message 
immediately.  
 


